IEEE
SENIOR SENDOFF

JOIN US IN WELCOMING OUR NEW
EXECUTIVE TEAM AND SAY GOODBYE
TO OUR SENIORS!
5PM - 7:30PM
APRIL 26TH
CHEUVRONT COMMONS
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If there are any questions or issues email IEEEatMines@gmail.com
If you require an accommodation in order to participate in this
event, please contact IEEEatMines@gmail.com at least 24 hours in
advance.




